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The Church of England is suspending all public worship until further notice, due to the Coronavirus outbreak. This means that there will be no normal pattern of Sunday and Wednesday Eucharist services. However, St Aidan’s will be open on those days for people to come in and pray. Sundays 10.00-11.00, Wednesdays 8.30-10.00. In line with government guidelines, social distancing and hygiene procedures must be observed. Wash hands on entering and leaving church and follow the directions of the Vicar or churchwardens regarding numbers- only small numbers may be in church at any one time. These  opening times may be subject to change, and further times of church opening added, but this is the current provision. Please check the website, church notice boards and our Facebook page for updates. There will be no Holy Communion during these times of church opening, but the Sacrament is always kept at St Aidan’s so some Eucharistic devotion may form the basis for prayer.

The Vicar is available for spiritual counsel and pastoral support by telephone and email. Please see the ‘who’s who’ section for contact details. If you are feeling vulnerable or know someone who is, please get in touch. St Aidan’s is still active pastorally and spiritually as a church.
